Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers
March 9, 2020 meeting minutes

Meeting was called to order by President.
Secretary report was given and accepted.
Treasurer report was given and accepted.
Results from the chili feed:
Served 117 adults and 7 children — this did not include take outs
$2,056.65 was profit
Received a thank you letter from the Carl Pangratz benefit — sadly he did pass away.
WATVA membership renewal is due — motion made and accepted to renew.

Work hours from last fall have been submitted to coordinator.

There may be a problem with the trail behind Illusions due to wetness. May have to find an alternate
route. Will be keeping an eye on it as last year was an extremely wet year.

Discussion was held on spring work day at Burma. Set for Saturday April 25" with rain date of Sunday
April 26™. Meet at Burma Road parking lot at 8:30. Beverages and lunch will be provided. If this needs

to change due to the Corona outbreak you will be notified.

Peggy received some information from the EATS club on soup bowl/cups they use for their chili feed
with logo on. She will bring more information to one of the next meetings.

Meeting was adjourned.

Next meeting scheduled for Monday April 13" — depending on government guidelines due to Corona
virus.

Meetings are always the 2" Monday of the month.



